

University of Dubuque – Welcome to Summer 2023! SUMMER HOURS and SUMMER DRESS

Summer hours and dress will begin June 5, 2023 and continue through July 28,2023 returning to regular hours on July 31, 2023. University summer hours are 7:30 am–5:00 pm Monday through Thursday and 8:00 am–12:00 (noon) on Friday. Please remember lunch is limited to thirty minutes. For summer registrations, specific departments may need to remain open later on Fridays to accommodate prospective students and their families. Please check with your supervisor for approval on summer hours.

Although it is summer and most of our students are not here, it is important that we dress in a manner that is professional. There are many community leaders, investors, parents, prospective students and families who will be on campus, and we need to dress in a way that represents the best of the University to our guests.

There are always some questions about what is appropriate/inappropriate dress. Below is a listing that should help with any questions you may have.

Supervisors will be held responsible for the appropriate dress in their area.

APPROPRIATE DRESS

Dresses

Slacks including khakis

Sleeveless blouses

Short sleeve blouses

Shirts with short sleeves

Sandals

Suits

Skirts

Dress shirts

Capri pants

Polo Shirts

INAPPROPRIATE DRESS

Shorts of any type

Flip-Flops

Blouses with low cut necklines

Sweat shirts

Blouses or tops that expose the midriff

T- Shirts